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April 30, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Keith, 
 
I just wanted to express my sincere gratitude to you and your staff for allowing me 
the opportunity to fulfill a grandfather's dream for his grandchildren, the dream of 
bringing to life our family history. Through your skilled and patient direction of the 
first hand interviews, live footage and ageless photos, you were able to bring to life 
and personalize family members, long passed, whose character, values and sense of 
family, still play a role in our family today. 
 
Despite my own initial self-doubts regarding my ability to tell this story, you were 
able to grasp the "whole story." You helped me not only give my children and 
grandchildren a historical perspective to their life, but a renewed sense of pride in 
where they came from.  
 
Finally, I would be remiss if I didn't acknowledge how much I enjoyed the process, 
from beginning to end, and how engaged, not only you but your whole staff was in 
making this dream come true. By the time we were done, I felt like I should add you 
all to the family tree. 
 
As always, my words are inadequate to express my gratitude.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Tony and Mary Schimizzi 
 


